
News from the Office… 
NPA wants to thank you all for the wonderful support 
over the past couple of  weeks. We are excited about all 
the wonderful changes and would love any and all feed 

back on how we can continue to make NPA the best pre-
school in Naples!! 

  
What a better way to start off  a new month than with a 
celebration. This month we would like to wish Dr. Seuss 

a very happy birthday!!  
 

As our wonderful, crazy Florida weather has been in full 
effect, we need your help with keeping the germs away. 
Please, as you drop off  your child, make sure they wash 
their hands before starting their day. This will help keep 

our school germ free.  
 

We would like to remind you to please check your child 
in and out using your fingerprint daily.  

 
A reminder that NPA closes at 5:30pm. There is a late 

pick up fee of  $3 per minute. So please be here on time to 
avoid any extra fees!  

 
On March 16th, we would like everyone to dress in their 

best St. Patrick’s Day attire. 
 

We will be collecting plastic filled Easter Eggs for our 
EGGS-travaganza.  

 
Also, there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account 
for every family you bring to NPA!! Thank you for all 
your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 
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The office would like to take a minute to welcome 

all of our new friendly staff members to NPA:  

 

Ms. Yudy and Ms. Michelle as our new ONE year 

old teachers 

Ms. Fran as our new TWO year old teacher 

Ms. Danielle and Ms. Lucy as our new THREE 

year old teachers 

Ms. Yailin as our new Early FOUR year old teacher 

Ms. Danielle as our new Office Manager 

 

We would also like to welcome aboard our new      

director, Sam to our wonderful school. Sam has 

previous experience as director and will take on the 

role to continue to  make our school great! 



Message from Director… 
Hello All! 

 My name is Samantha McClain and I just recently took over the di-
rectors position. I am so excited to join the Naples Preschool Academy 
family.  I am looking forward to meeting each and everyone of you. 

  

 Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I was born and raised right 
here in Naples, Florida. I got my associated degree with a concentration 
in education from Florida Southwestern State College. I also graduated 
from Gulf Coast University with my bachelors degree in Child and 
Youth Studies. I bring many years of child care experience with me. 

 

 I know there has been a lot of change in the past month but I assure 
you we are all working our hardest to make Naples Preschool Academy 
better then ever! 

  

 If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call 
me or Kim (239) 403-7977 or just stop in the office.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Samantha (Sam) McClain 

Director 



 
COM E JOI N T HE  F  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT  

DATES THIS MONTH 
 

3/2  Dr. Seuss Birthday 

3/2  Parents Night Out 

3/8-3/9  Teddy Bear Portraits  

3/12-3/16 Spring Break-NO VPK  

3/13 Hearing and Vision Screenings 

3/16 St. Patrick’s Day Parties  

3/17  St. Patrick’s Day 

3/28 EGGS-travaganza 

3/29 Easter Bonnet Parade @ 10am 

3/29 Classroom Easter Parties 

3/30 NPA Closed (In-service Day) 



 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 
Turning Four 

Noah  3/13 

 

Turning Five 

Kevin  3/25 

 

Staff 

Ms. Yailin      3/04 

Ms. Sam    3/17 

Ms. Carolina    3/26 



INFANT NEWS 

 This month in the infant room we will 
be making special hand and footprint St. Pat-
rick’s day crafts. They will learn the letter Z 
and the number 2. Infants will be practicing to 
stand and walk. Ms. Ivy would like to remind 
parents to keep reading to your child.  

 Please remember all bottles must be 
labelled with child’s first and last name, date 
and time the bottle was made.  

Thank you for sharing your babies with me! 

-Ms. Ivy ONEs 

 In the one’s we would like to welcome 
some new friendly faces. We have two new 
teachers, Ms. Yudy and Ms. Michelle, and we 
would also like to welcome Raelynn to the 
class. This month we will be having lots of fun 
making shamrocks.  

 Ms. Yudy and Ms. Michelle would like 
to remind you to keep reading to your children 
and to also please label everything with your 
child's first and last name along with the date.  

Thank you for sharing your wonderful children 
with us! 

Ms. Yudy and Ms. Michelle 

TWOs 

 Welcome to our terrific two year old 
class Arlis and Ms. Fran. In this class for the 
month of March will be learn about homes, fami-
lies and friends. We will also be learning letter 
recognition, manners and sharing, and will be 
exploring objects using all of our 5 senses!  

 Ms. Sarah and Ms. Fran would like fami-
lies to practice their colors and months of the 
year. Also, please remember to label all cups and 
containers with your childs first and last name.  

“The only way to have a friend is to be one.” 

   -Ralph Waldo Emerson 



EARLY 4s 
 

 We’re jumping into Spring! We will be 
learning  about homes, families and friends, and mother 
earth. We will be going over our ABCs, 123s, and color-
ing. The kids will be doing name tracing as well. We 
will be celebrating not one, but TWO birthdays in our 
class this month, Noah on 3/13 and Ms. Yailin on 3/4!  

 Ms. Yailin would like to remind parents to prac-
tice hand washing at home and remind your children to 
use walking feet in school.   

 

“A person is a person no matter how small.” 

 

THREEs 

~Terrific Threes~ 

 Starting in the month of March, Ms. Danielle and 
Ms. Lucy will be the threes new teacher. They will still 
continue to learn their alphabet, numbers, days of the 
week, months of the year, shapes and colors. They will 
also be learning some new songs and finger plays.  

 St. Patrick’s day is coming up and the children 
will be making shamrocks, rainbows, and leprechauns; so 
make sure to look around the room for your childs won-
derful art work! 



VPK A 

 During the month of March, VPK A will 
be learning about spring, trees, and Easter.  The 
children will  be counting to 30, learn the ABCs 
by shape, and will be able to say all the letter 
sounds.  Ms. Carol encourages that you read to 
your child EVERY NIGHT!  

 “The more that you read, the more things you 
will know. The more you learn, the more places 
you will go.” 

 -Dr. Seuss  

VPK B 

 Ms. Caroline would like to welcome             
Ms. Surene  to her class as a co-teacher!! She has al-
ready done many great things with  the children. Ms. 
Carolina and Ms. Surene would like to welcome a new 
friend to their class as well, Kevin.  During the month 
of March they will learn about trees., identify numbers 
1-30, as well as identifying and writing sight words. 
They would like to remind all parents to please bring a 
baby picture of your child for graduation.   

 We have two very special birthdays during the 
month of March in this class, our new friend Kevin on 
3/25and Ms. Carolina on 3/26. 

 

  

VPK REMINDERS: 
NO SCHOOL 3/12 through 3/16 

WEAR GREEN ON 3/16 

SHOW AND TELL IS EVERY FRIDAY 


